
 

Chidham WI August Report 

In line with a long standing tradi7on we have no speaker in July. Instead – a summer lunch – 
7me to relax and chat! Members brought a selec7on of delicious buffet food and desserts. 
We had good weather and it was a pleasant, well aFended event. Also excellent raffle prizes! 

We recently took part in a Table Top Sale in St Wilfreds Church Hall. This was a very 
straighLorward way of raising some much needed funds, aMer paying a small amount for the 
‘hire’ of the table. Members supplied a good selec7on of home made cakes and biscuits and 
everything was sold.(see picture) 

Future events in August include a theatre trip to see Top Hat in Chichester and our annual 
picnic on the Trundle. 

We have two teams going to the Federa7on Quiz in North Mundham on August 12th. This 
event is always enjoyable and highly compe77ve.  

In September some members will be joining Southbourne WI for a trip to Wisley.  

Our weekly walks con7nue and the monthly lunch club is always well aFended. 

Chidham WI meets on the second Tuesday of the month at 2.15pm in Chidham Village Hall. 
For more informa7on contact chidhamwi@wsfwi.co.uk or Val on 375793. 


